
 

 

 

 

 

Date: April 15, 2019 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Invitation to the Nigeria Electrification Project Workshop for the Mini-grid 

and Solar Home Systems Component 

 

The Nigerian Electrification Project (NEP), implemented by the Rural 

Electrification Agency (REA) with support from the World Bank Group, invites you 

to participate in a two-day workshop for Component 1 (Solar Hybrid Mini Grids 

for Rural Economic Development) and Component 2 (Solar Home Systems 

(SHS)) of the Project. 

 

The workshop will provide potential developers with the relevant information 

required to participate in the Minimum Subsidy Tender and Performance Based 

Grant for Component 1 as well as the Output Based Funds and the Market 

Scale-up Challenge Funds for Component 2. Other topics to be covered at the 

workshop include environmental and social safeguards, ease of doing business, 

and user training for the online platform for application submissions. 

 

For further assistance, please contact nep@rea.gov.ng or call:  

(+234)  803 499 5157; 817 217 2915 

 

We look forward to your participation.  

 

Sincerely,  

Damilola Ogunbiyi 

Managing Director/CEO 
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